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Welcome to our June newsletter.  
Before detailing events of May and June, I would 
like to acknowledge the wonderful work of 
Helen Wilcock, Linda Anderson and Helen Coles 
for their recent roles as president, treasurer and 
secretary. Similarly, I thank members who also 
gave their time and enthusiasm to being part of 
the committee.
At the AGM we elected our next committee. The 
committee is: President: Lesley Brown.  
Vice-President: Tom Trower. Secretary: Ynes 
Guevara. Treasurer: Monica Schulze.  
Committee: Tracy Guilford, Mark Buckley, Helen Willcock, Trisha 
Garrett.
The highlight of May was our Autumn Show in our clubrooms. The 
range and diversity of work was impressive. 42 artists exhibited, 273 
people attended and 35 artworks were sold. We now look forward to 
our show at the Aigantighe Art Gallery in September and a possible 

miniature show in July.
Another highlight for members was the trip to the 
Ashburton Art Gallery to see Ynes Guevara’s exhibit Altar, 
Beautifying, Understanding. A great day was had by all.
In June we continue to meet and create on Tuesdays (1pm 
- 3:30pm) and our ever popular Thursdays (10am - 2pm). 
Our Abstract Art workshop on the 22nd June, is fully 
subscribed and we will be running an additional
workshop later in the year. We are also refreshing our small 
exhibit space in the Endoscopy Department at Timaru 
Hospital. Please email southcanterburyartsociety@gmail.

com if you have paintings for display.
In closing, I am looking forward to continuing the legacy of the 
South Canterbury Arts Society and supporting all our members in 
the creation and celebration of the visual arts.

 Lesley Brown
 President

President Lesley Brown ~ Email: southcanterburyartsociety@gmail.com ~ Web: southcanterburyart society.org.nz ~ FB: South Canterbury Art Society

A few words from our President
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Reminder: “Subs Now Due”ÎÎÎÎ
$40 person  , $50 per couple ~ Account number on the web page 

Plein Air 
group 
searching for a coffee

Group who traveled to view Ynes Guevara 

exhibition in  the Ashburton gallery

WORKSHOP DATES:
July 7: Share you knowledge in Oil paints 
!is is a time for the oil painters to come along an talk about 
or answer questions about  paints, mediums, drying times 
or anything else you want to know . May be another abstract 
workshop . Date to be advised 

August: Water Colour  - Tutor: Clair Forbes

Welcoming our new SCAS Members 
Jan Thomas Ɣ�Paul Towler Ɣ Lynette Mentink  

Vinitha Sarath 
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